
 

 

 

 
BRIDGEWATER TOWNSHIP, WASHTENAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR A 

MINERAL EXTRACTION LICENSE TO AUTHORIZE EXPANDED OPERATIONS 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Bridgewater Township Planning Commission will hold a public 

hearing on Monday, January 11, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. in the Bridgewater Township Hall (10990 

Clinton Road) for the purpose of receiving comments on the GS Materials, LLC application for a 

mineral extraction license to authorize expansion of an existing extraction operation on land in the 

NW 1/4 of Section 29 and E 1/2 of Section 30, bounded by Willow Road to the north, Hogan Road 

to the east, and Allen Road to the south (parcels Q-17-29-200-008, -009, and -010; and Q-17-30-

100-002, -003, and -013). 

 

The application materials and plans may be reviewed at the Township Hall by appointment through 

the Township Clerk's office.  Written comments may be mailed to:  David Horney, Planning 

Commission Chair, 8254 Boettner Road, Saline, MI  48176. 

 

The Planning Commission serves as the Mineral License Board by assignment from the Township 

Board and in accordance with the Township's Extraction Ordinance (Ord. No. 59).  Necessary and 

reasonable auxiliary aids and services will be provided to individuals with disabilities at the public 

hearing upon five days’ notice to Township Clerk; by phone at (517) 456-6725, or mail to 

Bridgewater Township Clerk, 10990 Clinton Road, Manchester, MI  48158. 

 

Published:  December 30, 2015 

 

Laurie Fromhart 

Bridgewater Township Clerk 
 


